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Lissan Primary School 
”Together We Learn” 

 

 
16th January 2018 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

As you may be aware, heavy snow has been forecast. 

 

Although we hope it does not become necessary to close the school due to snow, but please check the 

school website tomorrow morning before leaving home. 

 

Whilst we will endeavour to update the website as early as possible, we will be relying on information  

being relayed to us by Staff and the Education Authority. 

 

We would also request that you ‘keep and eye’ on the website and your mobile phone throughout the day 

for any further updates. 

 

If you have not as yet signed up for the mobile phone/school app from the school website, we would 

strongly encourage you to do so this evening. 

 

We thank you for your support and patience. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Brian Herron 

 


